[image: image1.png]SAYREVILLE ECONOMIC & REDVELOPMENT COMMISSION
PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES
MEETING — MARCH 22, 2018

Chairman Michael D’Addio opened the meeting at 6:04pm and announced
pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Law, public notice of this meeting was
advertised in the Home News Tribune and posted on the bulletin board in the
Borough Hall in Sayreville, and copies of this notice have been available to the
public and are on file in the Clerk’s Office. ’

SALUTE TO THE FLAG

PRESENT: Chairman Michael D’Addio, Vice Chairman Don Newton,
Commissioners: Raniero Travisano, Thomas Pollando, Kevin Dalina,
Councilwoman Vicky Kilpatrick

ABSENT: Councilman Pasquale Lembo, Dennis Grobelny, Rosetta Fisher

ALSO PRESENT: Joseph Ambrosio, Executive Director, Dave Samuel, Engineer,
Michael Baker, Esq. and Anthony lacocca, Esq.

Approval of minutes from prior meeting(s) held on 1/25/18 and 2/22/18.

Motion to approve minutes. Mr. Pollando made motion to approve payment,
Mr. Travisano seconded. Roll call:

Yes: Mr. D’Addio, Mr. Travisano, Mr. Pollando, Mr. Dalina, Councilwoman
Kilpatrick

Authorization for payment of bills - Non NL

Motion to approve bills (a) through (i). Mr. Pollando made motion to approve
payment, Mr. Dalina seconded. Roll call:

Yes: Mr. D’Addio, Mr. Newton, Mr. Travisano, Mr. Pollando, Mr. Dalina,
Councilwoman Kilpatrick

Motion to approve payment of bills NL related, Non-Escrow. (When funds are
available (j) through (I) Mr. Pollando made motion made to approve, Mr. Dalina
seconded. Roll cali:

Yes: Mr. D’Addio, Mr. Newton, Mr. Travisano, Mr. Pollando, Mr. Dalina,
Councilwoman Kilpatrick
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Motion to approve payment of bills from Escrow Accounts. (To be paid only if
Escrow funds are available.) (m) through (u). Mr. Pollando made motion,
Councilwoman Kilpatrick seconded. Roll call:

Yes: Mr. D’'Addio, Mr. Newton, Mr. Travisano, Mr. Pollando, Mr. Dalina,
Councilwoman Kilpatrick

Pending Matters

A. Waterfront Redevelopment

Dave said there were a number of meetings with North American Properties
before the presentation at the Senior Center and he felt the presentation last
week went very well. Since then they have met to discuss site improvements
and they will be meeting with the environmental engineer next week regarding
the progress on Parcel A and the status of Parcel C. Joe said they will receive a
listing of what needs to be done and the subcommittee will be attending the
meetings scheduled. Mr. Travisano addressed an article in the Star Ledger
published after the presentation and was disturbed by the contents. He has
been asked by residents why the article was negative stating the possibility
existed that it would be too difficult based on funding. Dave said that Mr. Toro
and his team are still waiting on the financing and until a deal is cut with
Prudential they will need to see what the financial impacts will be to the
project. Mr. Travisano said the article mentioned a grant from SERA; Dave said
they need to modify the application for approval. He also said at the
presentation they did not say that it was an absolutely done deal.

Mr. Newton addressed the changes mentioned to the amenities, Dave said they
would have to discuss with the Mayor and Council once they have a better
outline. For example, since the development provides a number of options for
theatres, the question is: is it still in the best interest of the town or should the
funds be used for other areas. Mr. Newton said if they are looking to change
amenities the Borough should get something. Joe said in the Parcel B closing
documents with O’Neill they lost the sign. If there were going to

be any changes, Councilwoman Kilpatrick asked if there was any timeframe

for them to come in and present. Dave said a meeting will be required with the
Mayor and Council, then the Planning Board; he said probably a couple of
months. Mike D’Addio stated this was a completely different project.
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B. HERCULES

Dave said he forwarded documentation to the Mayor and Council and they
want a presentation as well as member in attendance on Monday night. Mike
D’Addio said they will just decide what is permitted; Councilwoman Kilpatrick
said she presented this information. Dave said the concern was too much
warehousing. He then discussed the different uses.

C. cCpvV

Mike Baker said that the attorneys from CPV and SSA are not in sync yet with
all their issues.

Resolution to go into Private Executive Session

Motion made by Mr. Pollando; seconded by Councilwoman Kilpatrick, motion
carried.

New Business

None

Commissioners Comments

Don Newton asked that the Preliminary Phasing Plan be received before the
April 26™ meeting so Commissioners could review.

Public Portion

Mr. D’Addio asked for motion to open public portion. Mr. Pollando made
motion to open public portion; Councilman Lembo seconded, motion carried.
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Mr. addressed the Agency members, he asked about the Riverton
Project.

Mr. D’Addio asked for motion to close public portion. Mr. Pollando made
motion to close public portion, Councilwoman Kilpatrick seconded, motion
carried.

Mr. D’Addio asked for motion to adjourn. Mr. Pollando made motion to
adjourn; Mr. Dalina seconded, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Kemble




